

Information Letter no. 09-2016

Dear Member Federation,

similar as our previous Information Letter no. 02-2016 we ask you this time to send us your proposal for referees for the European Senior Championships in Torun (POL) which will be held from 19th to 25th June 2016.

Arrivals of selected referees have to be without any different demand on 19th June, and the participation at the referees seminar in the evening is obligatory; departure will be on 26th June.

Please consider to nominate referees who can work in two weapons, including female candidates. And please send in only the attached document with all requested details.

All other conditions are the same as for the Novi Sad and Plovdiv referees request. Insurance for all referees is covered by the EFC/CEE and no additional insurance is necessary.

You are kindly requested to send your answer soon, please note as deadline

31.03.2016

With best regards, Max Geuter

General Secretariate
Postfach 1138
D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Email: mwfgeuter@aol.com
www.eurofencing.info

	İ				İ	İ		
Proposal of referees for European Senior Championships								
			Torun (POL)					
			1925.06.2016					
	Federation	:						
	Family nam	e:						
	First name:							
	Date of birth	ן ז:						
	email-addre	ess:						
	FIE Catego	rv	*					
	i in Catego	Foil						
		Epee						
		Sabre						
		Sabie						
	Candidate v	vill travel fro	m which airport?					
	- Carraraato .							
	Arrival must be on 19.06.16 until late afternoon, departure will be on 26.06.2016							
	This is condi	tion of being ı	nominated by EFC	Referees Con	nmission.			
	* Please tick with x for category!							
	In ages	main at a tree of	fanaga mlaasa	anaveta fa				
	ın case you no	ominate two re	ferees, please use s	eparate form.				
То	Torun referees request							